Southwestern Hills Neighborhood Association
Board Meeting-April 15, 2019

The Board Meeting was held in the home of Ginny Renda, and was called to order by Board President, George Davis at 6:03pm.
Board Members present were, George Davis, Nick VanPatten, Ginny Renda, Penny Harrison, Darlene Blake, Steve Sarcone, Steve Utterson and Joe Harrison.
The minutes of the General Meeting of April 4, 2019 and the SWHNA Board meeting of March 18, 2019 were approved, with a corrected date of May 17th and May 18th for the all neighborhood garage sale.
The Treasurers report, submitted Treasurer Heather Carman, was reviewed and approved as written.
The Board voted to send flowers to the funeral of Bill Stowe, CEO of Water Works, and frequent presenter at neighborhood meetings.
The well attended, General Meeting, was reviewed for improvements and neighborhood interest. Board feels the attendance of Council Members is very important.
Board felt the newsletter helped improve membership.
Important upcoming dates were discussed; Walnut Creek Church project on May 25th, Neighborhood Garage sale on May 17th and 18th, Neighbors Night Out on August 6th and SCRUB Day on September 21st.
Street repair and detour routes were forwarded to the May meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30pm.
Respectfully submitted by,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ginny Renda, Secretary SWHNA   
 
